Sent: 06 January 2021 13:31

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc: Planning

Subject: OBJECTION : 2020/5850/L and 2020/5789/A Stables Market, Chalk Farm Road,
NW1 8AH

Attachments: 2020_12_28 The Terrace OBJECTION.docx

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Laura

Further to Kate Gemmell of TRACTs letter, I would also like to add my name in support of points raised in
Kate’s letter which seek very reasonably to protect local residents from noise when they should be allowed
to sleep!

Many thanks

Chloe

web: www.chlochall.co.uk



